
24/08/2021 

MR Nick Ferguson 
40 Ellery PDE 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
nickferguson10@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Bilgola bends are already very congested and this would cause extensive traffic delays and 
complications. Bilgola does not need a development like this. 

Sent: 24/08/2021 1:34:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


